
 

 

Mrs Bennett's Blog 

Thursday 30th March 2023 

Hi Everyone,  

As we come towards the end of this term our school is full of wonderfully creative egg designs today… 

          

Friends of Crossflatts  

Thank you to all those that attended our Encanto movie night last week and we hope you all had enjoyed 
the evening. We raised £109.19 which will go towards the ‘Trim Trail’ fixed playground equipment for the 
Key Stage 1 playground. It is the first time that we have held a movie night event and welcome any 
feedback you may have via email at friends@crossflatts.bradford.sch.uk.  
 
Another thank you for all the fabulous entries submitted for the Decorate an Egg competition today 
and congratulations to all the winners. We will share how much we raised in the blog after the Easter 
holidays. 
 
 
Thank you to everyone for coming to our Spring learning review and Easter craft this afternoon, as always 

school was filled to the brim and the children really enjoy having their families in school with them. Thank  

you for taking the time to come and see what your child has been doing in school… 

                         

Attendance 

Here are last week's figures:    

Whole School: 95.9% 

 

 

Our 
Aspirational 
Target 

The national 
target 

Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

98% 
 

97% 95.2% 95.5% 95.1% 96.3% 96.5% 97.1% 95.6% 



 

 

Have a wonderful break with lots of time to recharge and restore the batteries ready for the summer term 

ahead.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                     

Best wishes  

Mrs Bennett 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Family-Flourish-Fly 

 


